
From: billskelton@xtra.co.nz
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Representation for the 2019 elections
Date: Thursday, 27 September 2018 1:53:22 PM

This mail is submitted for consideration ahead of the ECAN AGM this
evening. I would like to express serious concern about the processes
involved. Specifically,

I object to the proposal for Representation for the 2019 elections.
It is an unbalanced and anti-democratic proposal that greatly over
represents rural voters and under represents urban voters.
The power of a vote in Central Christchurch is 40% less than a vote in
South Canterbury.
Fair representation is a critical pillar of democracy, guaranteed by the
New Zealand Bill of Rights Act 1990 and the Local Electoral Act 2001.
This representation proposed is so unbalanced that it breaches section
19V(2) of the Local Electoral Act (the +/- 1-% rule) in four out of the
seven constituencies.

Please consider this and similar comments prior to any election of
representatives.
 
Regards
 

Bill Skelton
 
****************************
13 Te Ra Crescent
RD2
Diamond Harbour, 8972
New Zealand
P: (03) 329-4413
M: 021 719 480
billskelton@xtra.co.nz
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